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From: I
To: Community Support and Services Committee
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Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 8:42:09 PM

Good evening

I am writing to state that I do not wish the QId parliament to extend the emergency powers
any further.

The emergency of covid has now passed. The powers were justified at a time when we
didn't know very much about the illness. However things have changed in the past 2
years. COVID is now wide-spread through our communities and deaths have remained
very small. In fact deaths are almost totally confined to those who have surpassed the
average life span.

Therefore I feel the emergency powers have no place in our society.

The mandates imposed by this government have not made any difference to the
spread of covid in QId, with the data showing the virus is spreading across the
entire community, both vaccinated and unvaccinated. The segregation, the damage to
community, businesses and mental health are destroying what was once the greatest state
in Australia. Let Queenslanders return to their lives unhindered.

I state I do NOT support the extension of emergency powers in Qld.

King regards
Robyn Sargent
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